
March 2, 2021
Kristen Sartor
Portland, OR 97217

Hello Chair Senator Rob Wagner, Vice-Chair Senator Fred Girod and members of the committee,

My name is Kristen Sartor and I live in Multnomah County.  I am writing today to express my support for HB 2357 and the Board of 
Forestry nominees. This bill is important to me because it would address many critical issues including but not limited to water 
pollution, wildlife, the climate crisis and ongoing breaking of treaties with Indigenous persons/tribes.  Please support HB 2357 and 
ensure our forest policy is backed up by the most up to date forest science.

Thank you for your time and service,
Kristen Sartor


